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Student Companion, 

It gives me great pleasure in congratulating you in taking your first step into this new program of 
C2It, which means Cryptic College Instructional Training.    
 
The character you have chosen to learn in either the Royal Master’s Degree, Select Master’s 
Degree or the Super-Excellent Master’s Degree will strengthen the Cryptic Masons of Colorado 
overall as a whole. 
 
You should be proud of yourself, knowing that the part or parts you will be learning and committing 
to memory, will help every newly Royal Arch Mason who is joining our Council’s to see the “Light” 
in Cryptic Masonry.  As you master those parts you will be lending support and strength to the 
existing “Masters” of the degrees and joining their rank as a Master ritualist too. 
 
I look forward to you graduation day which will shortly be upon you. 
 
Now, remember the college motto, “Get it done!”  
 
continue to serve the Craft by  
 
Fraternally, 
 
 
 
 
Lyle Wilkes 
MIPGM 


